
Londonwide LMCsâ€™ winter workforce survey

Our latest workforce survey concluded earlier this week and had another fantastic response from across London&rsquo;s general practice community.

We had nearly 700 responses from across half of all of the Londonwide represented practices, which is fantastic. And as ever, we are hugely grateful

for everyone who took the time to complete the survey and share experiences of the workforce and workload challenges faced on the ground.

We look forward to sharing the headline findings in the new year.


